St. Paul City Council Passes MN-ASAP's Resolution Demanding a Reduction in Military Spending

From the Minnesota Arms Spending Alternatives Project
On Wednesday October 10th, the St. Paul City Council unanimously approved a MN
ASAP-inspired resolution calling on "the Minnesota Congressional Delegation to
support shifting federal funding priorities from military operations to meeting the
essential needs of our local communities."



We wanted to share this victory with WAMM and thank you for also endorsing our resolution. Some of your members were at the city council meeting to lend their support and we really appreciated their presence.

We are currently working to have the same resolution passed by other cities in Minnesota. Please consider writing a short (150-word or less) letter to the editor to your local newspaper in support of this resolution.

If you live in a city other than Saint Paul and are willing to work with your city council, please let us know.

More information, including the entire resolution, can be found at www.mnasap.org. Please feel free to contact us with questions or if you would like to get involved at minnesotaasap@gmail.com or 612-338-1230.